
STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

'Robert Robinson, Historic Preservation Officer 
Kern Valley Indian Council 
P.O. Box 401 
Weldon, CA 93283 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Mr. Robinson, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisqiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, t~ere is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the 'final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
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Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 
sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

C-(~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

Donna Begay, Chairperson 
Tubatulabals of Kern Valley 
P.O. Box 226 
Lake Isabella, CA 93240 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Ms. Begay, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hyqrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy.Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the 'final design has been 
determin,ed. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 



Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 
sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

~!~ 
Eric Knight, ty1anager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER. Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

Frank Arredondo 
P.O. Box 161
 
Santa Barbara, CA 93102
 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Mr. Arredondo, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.htm!. You may recall 

. having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
,Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staffs preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6~28, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER. Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO. CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

Tribal Chairperson 
Santa Rosa Rancheria 
P.O. Sox 8 
Lemoore, CA 93245 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Tribal Chairperson, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

C(~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones. 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER. Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

Ryan Garfield, Chairperson 
Tule River Indian Tribe 
P.O. Box 589 
Porterville, CA 93258 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Mr. Garfield, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. . 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

.Sincerely, 

~~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20,2010 

Ron Wermuth 
P.O. Box 168 
Kernville, CA 93238 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Mr. Wermuth, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the corning months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 
sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

C-~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 



STATE OF CALIFORNIA- THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER. Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

Delia Dominguez 
Kitanemuk &Yowlumne Tehon Indians 
981 N. Virginia 
Covina, CA 91722 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Ms. Dominguez, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction.. . 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO. CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.goY 

April 20, 2010 

Kathy Morgan, Chairperson 
Tejon Indian Tribe 
2234 4th Street 
Wasco, CA 93280 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Ms. Morgan, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.htm!. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staffs preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

. If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

C/~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

David Laughinghorse Robinson 
Kawaiisu Tribe of Tejon Reservation 
P.O. Box 1547 
Kernville, CA 93238 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

Dear Mr. Robinson, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.html. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural resources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the coming months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

C(~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER. Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

April 20, 2010 

Arianne Garcia, Chairperson
 
Chumash Council of Bakersfield
 
P.O. Box 902
 
Bakersfield, CA 93302
 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN KERN COUNTY 

. Dear Ms. Garcia, 

The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to 
construct and operate an Integrated Gasification Combined Cycle power generating 
facility known as the Hydrogen Energy California (or HECA) Project (08-AFC-8), 
located in Kern County (see attached maps). More detailed information about the 
project can be viewed on the Energy Commission website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/hydrogenenergy/index.htm!. You may recall 
having received information and maps about the proposed power facility from the 
project applicant (Hydrogen Energy International LLC) and/or their consultant (URS 
Corporation). Energy Commission cultural resource staff are also responsible for 
consulting with local Native American representatives regarding power facility projects 
such as this one for which the Energy Commission has jurisdiction. 

Your contact information was provided to us by the Native American Heritage 
Commission (NAHC) as a representative of the local Native American community who 
may have knowledge of or concerns for cultural resources that could be affected by 
the proposed construction and operation of the HECA project. The NAHC's search of 
the Sacred Lands File revealed that Native American cultural resources are present in 
close proximity to the proposed project area, including previously discovered Native 
American burial sites. The project applicant is making every effort to avoid cultural 
resources as they refine the project, however, there is a possibility that cultural 
resources could be affected by the proposed project once the final design has been 
determined. The Energy Commission's cultural re'sources staff welcomes your 
comments. Over the corning months the Energy Commission will also be holding 
workshops and hearings on the project and on staff's preliminary cultural resources 
assessment. You should expect notices concerning the dates, locations, and topics to 
be covered at these workshops and hearings. 

If you have concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by 
the proposed power plant and related facilities, please contact our Cultural Resources 
Specialist, Sarah M. Allred (Phone: 916-654-5008; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E-mail: 



sallred@energy.state.ca.us). You may also contact the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for additional assistance in participating in the 
Energy Commission's review of the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

C--/~ 
Eric Knight, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 

cc: Dockets (08-AFC-8); Project Manager, Rod Jones 

mailto:sallred@energy.state.ca.us

